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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked…                  

Why is it important to 

be kind? How many 

people have you been 

kind to this week? 
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Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  
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We loved hearing of Bruno’s martial arts success in assembly today! 

Thank you to everyone who completed our survey about home and school 

working together to support children’s learning. The results will help us to 

plan our parental engagement programme for the year!         Mrs Channing                              

 Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week, our lunchtime 

award goes to          
Joey Morgan and                   
Alfie Bradshaw. 

       Act of Kindness  
This week, our award 

goes to                             
Felix Lambert and     
Sophia Maylard! 

 
 

Harvest time!                                       
On Friday 21st October at 9.10am, we will 

be holding our Harvest assembly in the 
lower hall. Gifts of food (tins and packets) 

or flowers, would be most gratefully        
received.  Food will be shared with the  

local Food Bank and flowers will be        
delivered to the residents of Fry Court.                        

Family members are welcome to attend, 
but please note that we have limited room 
and apologise in advance to anyone who 

arrives when the hall is full! 
  

RAFT AGM 
Our RAFT AGM will take place in the lower 
school on Monday 7th November at 6pm.                     

Everyone is welcome to attend - we love to 
have new people on board! 

Pupils of the week         

Evie Nalton 

Laurel Shepherd  

Noah Gallilee 

Will Sibly 

Guinevere McManus  

Bill Fussey   

Abigail Prunty  

Harley Austick 

Flynn Christensen 

Ross Grimbley   

 

What’s Toby seen this week? 
Toby has enjoyed hearing all 
about REALtime this week! He is 
very impressed that children in 
Miss Sherwood’s class are able 
to communicate by using British 
Sign Language.                                    
They are         
becoming so                
confident that 
they have      
started signing to 
one another   
during quiet 
times in class!  

Celebrating Cultures 
We are extremely proud of our Roseberry family and the fact that we care for 

one another. However, we also feel that it is important for children to know that 
we are part of a global family. It is for this reason that every term, we come 
away from our normal timetable for one week to learn about, and celebrate,  

different cultures from around the world. Children from Nursery to Year Six learn 
about religions and cultures through stories, fact finding, music, food and art. 

Celebrating Cultures weeks are enjoyable and informative and, at the end of the 
week, a selection of the beautiful work children produce is displayed in the   

lower hall for families to see. Our next Celebrating Cultures week will be held 
next week and so you are, therefore, warmly invited to come into the lower 

school hall on Friday 21st October from 3pm to see our exhibition of beautiful 
work. 

During the exhibition, Mrs Maylard will also be holding 
a used uniform sale, with items from £1 so you may 

wish to grab a bargain!                                                                        
We look forward to seeing you there! 



            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

Don’t forget to book school lunches via the MCAS app - even if your child has free school meals! 

Used Uniform Sale!                                                        

If you would like to buy high quality, washed and 

ironed second hand uniform, we will be 

having a sale at 3pm in the lower hall on 

Friday 21st October.                                     

Buying used uniform is great for both your 

purse and our planet!                                                                          

Keeping our children safe online  
Information and guidance from E-Safety expert, 

Alan Mackenzie 
An app notification was sent to parents and carers on 
Tuesday, containing information and a link to a short 

video regarding e-safety at home.  
We have been talking to children about their online 
habits at home and have been shocked to hear that 
some children take their devices to bed with them, 

access the internet when their parents are asleep and 
know how to remove parental control settings.  

It’s vitally important that we protect our children from 
online harm. The video link is one of six that we shall 
be sharing with you over the coming weeks - they are 

well worth watching! 
We were really proud of some of our Year Six                 

children this week who reported to their parents, Mr 
Moore and Mrs Channing that a man had started to 
follow their Tik Tok accounts and post inappropriate 

images. Mrs Channing referred this matter to the   
police and told the children that she was very proud 
that they had the courage and sense to report what 

they knew was an online danger. Well done, children! 
 
 
 
 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

Please note that these are in addition to our whole 
school, timetabled, enrichment curriculum. 

Choir 

(free) 

Y2-6 

Monday 

Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45) 

Netball 

(free) 

Y5/6 

Tuesday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Sellers 

Cross Country 

(free) 

Y3/4/5/6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Football team 

(free) 

Y5/6  

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Chess 

(free) 

Y3/4 

Thursday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Barker 

Miss Tucker’s            

Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable 

on MCAS) 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6  

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Karate 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon 

  

Home/school communication                                      

Please remember that we communicate with parents 

via our weekly newsletter (which is sent home with 

children and posted on Teams and our website each 

week), Microsoft Teams and the My Child At School 

(MCAS) app. If you do not have the My Child At 

School app, you will be missing important information 

or emails and texts from the office, Mrs Channing or 

class teachers.       

 The app also enables you to order and pay for      

lunches and school visits, and book online parents 

evening appointments (as mentioned in two recent 

newsletters). 

If you are struggling to access the app, please let us 

know and we’ll be more than happy to help you! 

     Global Council Top Tip   
Collect rainwater and use it to 

water your plants! 

      Teachers and families together         
 It was lovely to see so many parents and carers 

at our Parents’ and Carers’ Evening on        
Thursday. We are already looking forward to 
meeting more family members on Monday! 

Please remember, this will be held in the lower 
hall. Upon arrival, please feel free to take a seat 
and your child’s teacher 

will call you (or come 
over to find you if you 
are new to our school) 

when they are ready for 
you to meet them.  


